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Mr Charlie Allan

General Manager

Ulan Coal Mines Pty Limited
4505 Ulan Road

Ulan NSW 2850

22/11/2021
Dear Mr Allan

Ulan Coal Expansion (08_0184)
Spring Gully Cliffline Management Area

| refer to your letter dated 11 November 2021 in relation to the Spring Gully Cliffine Management
Area (the area) which has been reserved for conservation in accordance with the above
development consent.

| understand that the above development consent indicates that the area consists of 273
hectares (ha) of native vegetation. However, detailed ground surveys have identified that the area
reserved to total 272.3 ha.

The Department notes that this difference is minor and is the result of spatial mapping
discrepancies. The Department therefore considers that the area has been offset generally in
accordance with the development consent.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Gen Lucas on 9274 6489.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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